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Norman L. Maguire 
Albuquerque, New Mex. 

9 
Dear Norman: 

CONBLT ROADCAGTING COMPANY 
STUD OS IN PARK BUILDING 

STORM LARE IOWA 

Nov. 16, 1948 

Very glad to receive your report on your reception of KAYL, 
on the 11 of "TOv. It jives with our program log for the 

N date. Our plant is a Gates BC 250D trans'itter withaa 387 
foot antenna. 
Woul.. like to have you accept this letter as an invitation to 

visit our station if you are ever in this vicinity . 
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Sincerely 

William H. Carman 
Chief Engineer 


